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CCEA & CCSD Announce Tentative Agreement Reached 

Las Vegas – After several weeks of productive discussion, the CCSD Board of Trustees and CCEA have 
reached a tentative agreement for a new successor contract. CCEA recognizes the financial challenges 
facing CCSD and believes that this agreement works within CCSD’s budget constraints. CCSD recognizes 
and values its licensed professionals and believes this agreement addresses the issues raised by teachers.  

  

Reaching a settlement on a new contract will allow the parties to concentrate on providing students the best 
education possible. A key focus of the new agreement enhances the growth and development of our 
teaching professionals. This contract will allow licensed professionals to engage in quality professional 
development and enhance teacher leadership in every building.  

  

The parties agree that details of the tentative settlement shall be made public after CCEA’s membership 
has voted on the tentative agreement.  

  

The parties want to acknowledge the assistance of Governor Sandoval in encouraging the parties to 
continue negotiations and to compromise in reaching an agreement.  
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